
SHARPSBURG BOROUGH
NOTICE OF PUBLIC

MEETING RELATED TO
PENNDOT MTF GRANT

Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Sharpsburg Borough is holding
a public meeting on Tuesday,
December 3, 2024 at 6:30pm
at Roots of Faith, located at
800 Main Street, Pittsburgh PA
15215  to  discuss  the
proposed  use  of  $1.5M  in
funding  from  a  PennDOT
Multimodal  Transportation
Grant.  The  proposed  work
area is on 19th Street leading
to the riverfront and on Main
Street in the vicinity of 19th
Street  and  includes  tunnel
upgrades,  a  signal  at  19th
Street,  and  new  sidewalks
and streetscaping along Main
Street.  An  off-street  parking
lot is proposed to replace the
eight on-street spots that will
be lost with the addition of a
turning  lane.  The  public  is
encouraged to attend and to
provide input on the proposed
improvements. Notice is also
given that if you are a person
with a disability and wish to
attend  the  meeting  and
require an auxiliary aid service
or  other  accommodation  to
participate in the proceedings,
please contact the Borough at
412-781-0546 to discuss how
the  Borough  may  best
accommodate your needs.
Christine DeRunk, Borough

Manager


